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April 10, 2002
FAXED and Mailed:  264-3100

Barbara Fuqua

Whitehead & Associates

3030 North Third Street, Suite 1100

Phoenix AZ 85012

RE:  Debbie Watton and Walter Burien
Dear Barbara,


 Mr. Burien met Debbie at the Prescott Police Station this weekend.  He was to pick-up Gloria for parenting time.  Although Debbie was an hour late, the exchange was uneventful, except that Gloria was crying and seemed distressed.


Gloria had scratches over her upper shoulders and neck.  Walter took her to Dr. Mick’s office. Dr. Mick was not there to conduct a welfare check on Gloria, the nurse at his office directed Walter to the Emergency Room of Yavapai Regional Medical Center.  Attached is the report from the physician, Stephen Dahn, M.D.  


Walter cleaned the head lice from Gloria, but because Gloria had head lice, Walter requests that Debbie and her boyfriend Henry Higuera, show verification of being lice free when they come to pick-up J.J. at Parenting Skills this coming weekend.  JJ should not be exposed to the possibility of becoming infected with head lice, if the infestation is still in an active state in Debbie’s home. They can receive lice-free status, as did Mr. Burien and J.J. by a signed note from a physician or medical entity. Please reply acknowledging, that your client will take this step. 


Thank you in advance for alerting Debbie to this need.  Should she know of others in her community who may have been in contact with Gloria, she may wish to alert them to this head lice problem.  






Very truly yours,






DeeAn Gillespie






For the Firm

cc:  Parenting Skills
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